
 

BATS Holiday Reminder – Closing Early on Tuesday, December 
24, 2013 and Closed on Wednesday, December 25 
 
Early Close 
BYX Exchange, BZX Exchange and BATS Options will close their regular trading sessions at 1PM ET on 
Tuesday, December 24th, 2013.  The extended trading session for BYX Exchange and BZX Exchange on 
Tuesday, December 24th will end at 2PM ET.   
 
Select ETF Options 
There will be an extended trading session on BATS Options for eligible ETF Options which will end at 
1:15PM ET on Tuesday, December 24th.  
 
Markets Closed 
BATS BYX Exchange, BZX Exchange, and BATS Options will be closed on Wednesday, December 25th 
in observance of the Christmas holiday. 
 
Normal Trading Resumes 
Normal trading hours will resume Thursday, December 26, 2012. 
 
For More Information 
Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions.  Thank you for your 
continued support of BATS. 
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@bats.com 
www.batstrading.com/alerts 
www.batsoptions.com/alerts 
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